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Kathryn Macken and Diana Rodriguez will be joining local offshore practitioners and onshore
experts at this unique Guernsey-based event to address key contentious and non-contentious
developments impacting Private Clients.

Specifically scheduled for October 2024, the event anticipates further guidance on non-dom
changes and a clearer political landscape, allowing speakers to provide you practical advice rather
than speculation on effective future planning within the sector.

Please contact us directly to connect at the conference.



